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BIRTHDAYS 

The following employees are celebrating a birthday 

this month:  

• Yale Botly 

• Marc Caicco 

• George Mangiarotti 

• Lauren Moher 

• James Petherick 

• Lorraine Semple 

• Trish Thompson 

HAPPY BIRTHDAY!  

 

 

 

 

WORK ANNIVERSARIES 

Happy Work Anniversary to the 

following Mirmil Team members: 

• Yale Botly – 1 year 

• John Fortier – 1 year 

• Melissa Hunter – 2 years 

• Barb Merenyi – 1 year 

• Julie Rowe – 3 years 

• Ben St. Pierre – 5 years 

• Patrick Mountney – 12 years 

Thank you for all that you do! 

 

EMPLOYEE LUNCH 

OUR NEXT LUNCH WILL BE 

APRIL 17TH.  

SOCIAL MEDIA UPDATE 

We will be starting an “Employee 

Spotlight” post on social media once 

a month. Basically, we will highlight 

one employee per month with a 

picture, what you do, how long 

you’ve been with the company and 

the part you like the most about 

working for Mirmil. We will be picking 

people randomly but if you are not 

interested in partaking, please let 

Sam know. This will be shared on 

Facebook and Instagram. 

 

 

 

 

 

  

ATTENDANCE EMAIL 

Our attendance email is back up 

and running. If you are absent or 

running late, please email 

attendance@mirmil.ca.  SWIPE CARD REMINDER 

Please remember to swipe in at the 

beginning of the day and swipe out at 

the end of the day. If you leave the 

premises for lunch, swipe out and 

swipe back in upon your return. 

EQUIPMENT UPDATE 

We have the new compressor hooked 

up and running! 

The MAKOR head has been replaced 

and we had some good training from 

HOMEG. 
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JOB UPDATE 

Thanks for everyone’s help in getting the Wisconsin Conference Center 

through!  We’ll post some pictures once the site is complete. 

22016 INTERCONTINENTAL, 22018 WISCONSIN, 23007 TOWN HOLLYWOOD are 

almost complete and shipped out. 

23016 HARRAH’S we are getting most of the remaining material in so we can get 

it out. 

23026 LIONS STREET is a job where quality is critical for this client.  We’ll need to 

look over each work order. I know we can do it! 

23003 CAESARS – We have started this early based on confirmed dimensions. 

There are some large cards (WO 72 portals) and wall paneling (WO 79 – think 

Wisconsin) along with the usual.  

We’ll see a few smaller jobs coming up and another casino is in the works. 

SAFETY SHARE 

Keep up the great safety record as we get into spring – now that everyone has 

recovered from the time change. 

Friendly reminder that if you do injure yourself, you need to report it to a 

supervisor or manager to fill out an Incident Report. 

TRAINING UPDATE 

The 3D printing course was a big success – and the machines are still available 

for use if you want to experiment with some prints. 

The blueprint reading class (run on Thursday nights from 5:00 to 6:30pm) was 

interesting. We covered scope, client drawings, how to track down information 

on indexes, and creation of shop drawings. 

The final class will be on Thursday April 4th. Everyone was tasked with bringing a 

question from the shop floor for discussion. Even if you haven’t been to the 

previous classes but would like to get more information, please feel free to bring 

an example from the shop and we’ll go over it. 

How did the egg get up the mountain? ….. it scrambled up ….. ha ha ha 


